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NWCAA will be closed on Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 

Northwest Clean Air Agency operations will be shut down on Monday, Jan. 18, for the 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day holiday.  
 
Work will resume on Tuesday, Jan. 19, though NWCAA’s office will remain closed to the 
public to the public during the COVID-19 pandemic. 


